
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CURRICULUM SUBCOMMITTEE 

SPECIAL MEETING 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER 

November 18, 2014 

7:00 P.M. 

ATTENDANCE: 

 PRESENT: Lori Jahoda, Donna Skaats 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Superintendent of Schools Janet Tyler, Andrew Gonzalez, LES Principal, Anne-Axton-Jones, 

Director of Curriculum  

I. CALL TO ORDER 

Lori Jahoda, Chair called the meeting to order at 7:00  p.m. at the Lebanon Middle School Media Center at 

891 Exeter Road, Lebanon, CT. 

 

II. Review and discuss report cards, grade 1-4 

Andrew Gonzalez and Anne Axton-Jones presented the revised report cards to the Committee.  

III. Adjournment 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lori Jahoda 

Chairperson 


